
 
 

 

April 27, 2020   
                                        

REHABILITATION OF ERIN MILLS PARKWAY FROM FOWLER DRIVE TO  
SOUTH OF HWY 403, CITY OF MISSISSAUGA, PROJECT 18-4635 

 
PROJECT UPDATE: Road resurfacing, starting May 3, 2020  
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Road resurfacing on Erin Mills Parkway from south of Hwy 403 to south of Dundas Street will start 
on Sunday night, May 3, 2020 (weather permitting). 
 
Traffic Impacts - milling and paving operations will be phased so as to minimize disruption to traffic. 
However, due to the nature of the works, lane closures will be required and left turning movements 
and intersections may be temporarily blocked while work progresses.  
 
Work will be done during daytime and nighttime hours. Some work may also be done on Saturdays 
and Sundays. Extended working hours may be inconvenient but will speed up completion of the 
project. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
For more information, please visit   
https://www.peelregion.ca/pw/construction/miss/184635.htm 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact: 
 
 
Jerry Tan 
Region of Peel, Project Manager  
Phone: 905-791-7800 ext. 7916 
 
Cc: Councillor Karen Ras, City of Mississauga - Ward 2 

Councillor Matt Mahoney, City of Mississauga - Ward 8 
 

 

Construction project updates can be found at peelregion.ca/construction . 

 Follow Peel Public Works on Twitter for service updates and changes. 

 
This notice was first issued in March 2019, with an updated notice issued on March 20, 2020. 

Construction statement regarding COVID-19 
Critical infrastructure construction is an essential service. We’re keeping employees, contractors and the 
community safe by complying with provincial guidelines, physical distancing, using personal protective 
equipment, and adjusting work schedules and shifts. 

https://www.peelregion.ca/pw/construction/miss/184635.htm
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https://www.ontario.ca/page/construction-site-health-and-safety-during-covid-19

